
 

The SUAA Foundation Congratulates the winners of the 2024 

Scholarships and Professional Development Grants 

• Caitlin Buchholz was sponsored by James Sandow, SUAA member from 

Triton College. Caitlin is attending Northwestern University. 

• Reese Patton was sponsored by Elbert Gentry, SUAA member from 

University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign. Reese is attending the University of 

Illinois Urbana-Champaign. 

• Sarah Nicole Binning was sponsored by Jane Ellen Stocker, SUAA member 

from South Suburban College. Sarah is attending Baylor University. 

• Page Mushaney was sponsored by Suzanne Mushaney, SUAA member from 

Southern Illinois University - Edwardsville. Page is attending the University 

of Evansville. 

• Amalie Schaefer was sponsored by Agnes Edwards, SUAA member from 

Kaskaskia College. Amalie is attending Kaskaskia College. 

• Cadence Podstawa was sponsored by Beverly Ahrens, SUAA Member from 

Southern Illinois University - Edwardsville. Cadence is attending Northern 

Illinois University. 

• Austin King was sponsored by Patricia O’Leary, SUAA member from William 

Rainey Harper College. Austin is attending The University of Illinois Urbana-

Champaign. 

• Cassidy Peterson was sponsored by Joyce Baldwin, SUAA member from 

Parkland College. Cassidy is attending Illinois State University. 

• Katelyn Karstensen, a member of the Governors State University Chapter, 

was awarded a Professional Development Grant. 

 


